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This is our Rainbow of Hope group. They have raised 

money to buy each class an atomiser where we burn 

some essential oils each day. The children have 

chosen Lavender, Peppermint and Lemon. 

This helps the children to feel relaxed and calm and 

also helps with the germs and bugs in the air. 

They raised the money by holding a ‘rainbow dress up 

day’ at school. 

 

Many thanks to them for their hard work in helping 

to make our school even nicer for all the children. 

Gainsborough’s Blue Boy Project. 

We have been invited to the National Gallery 

in London and to take part in a project which 

links our school in Sudbury to a school in 

California during the exchange of art work 

that is currently happening. We are the only 

school in the UK to have been invited to be 

involved with this project and it is a huge 

honour for us.  

The Blue Boy painted by Thomas Gainsborough 

is now back in the UK and displayed in the 

National Gallery. Our children in year 5 and 6 

are off to London on Tuesday 15th March to 

see the picture. They are currently studying 

the painting and exchanging information with 

the school in California about life at school in 

the UK and US. They do this via either zoom or 

a padlet. The zoom meetings happen very early 

in the day or after everyone else has gone 

home due to the time difference. 

 

Sudbury is the birth town of Thomas 

Gainsborough and art at Tudor is a very 

important subject for all our children. We have 

a designated room for art and all children 

receive weekly art lessons. . 



 

Bird Food Hamper. 

The children in year 6 were delighted to win a 

Bird Feeding Hamper from our local garden 

centre Perrywoods in Sudbury. 

The children have been regularly feeding the 

birds and watch all the different birds arrive 

each day and were completely delighted to have 

won this hamper. We are already putting it to 

good use. 

 

World Book Day Competition. 

For our world book day celebration we asked the 

children to decorate a plate with their favourite book 

character. 

The results were amazing and here are just a few 

examples. 

The children also dressed up in their bedtime reading 

clothes and enjoyed listening to stories and reading 

books during the day. 

       

    

   

 

 

World Book Day reading at school. 

It was a lovely day full of stories and reading and 

hot chocolate! 

 


